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Chiefs attending Northern Tribal 
Border Alliance Summit 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2019) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community that 
Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton and Ietsénhaienhs 
Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer are attending the Northern Tribal Border 
Alliance Summit (NTBA) being held in Seneca Nation Territory 
(Niagara Falls, New York) today (Wednesday) and tomorrow. 
 
Agenda items include a Discussion of Priorities for Crossing into the 
U.S. from Canada; a Meeting with U.S. Administration and/or 
Elected Officials; a Discussion of Priorities for Crossing into Canada 
from the U.S; a Meeting with Canadian Officials to Discuss the 
Implementation of the Minister Special Report; and a Discussion on 
Next Steps. 
 
This meeting, which is the 3rd Annual NTBA Summit, is intended to 
continue strategic discussions on U.S./Canada priority issues that 
can then be used as a foundation for collective and ‘Nation/ 
community-specific’ advocacy efforts. Speakers will include 
Indigenous leaders, and federal representatives from both sides of 
the border. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Grand Chief Joseph 
Tokwiro Norton 
joe.norton@mck.ca 
 

Ietsénhaienhs 
Kahsennenhawe Sky-
Deer 
kahsennenhawe.sky-
deer@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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